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Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Holidays 
Hooray for holidays! 

Thank you, God, for holidays, and all the good things they bring. 
After you had created the world you rested, so you know how good holidays are. 

They are such a fun time! 
Help us to make them a happy time for our parents too, and for all the people we 

share holidays with. 
Please keep us safe. 

Thank you, God, for holidays! 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Thurs 27 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 8.00am-3.30pm No School 
for the children 
Fri 28 June 
Feast of Sacred Heart - Mass at 
9.00am 
Term 2 finishes at 3.15pm 
Mon 15 July 
Term 3 starts at 8.45am 
Tues 16-Mon 22 July 
Life Education Van at school 
Fri 2 August 
Professional Learning for Staff 
(Berry St) -No school for the 
children 
Thurs 8 Aug 
Feast of St Mary of the Cross 
MacKillop 9.00am Mass 
Wed 15 Aug 
PAB Meeting 7.00pm 
Thurs 15 Aug 
Feast of the Assumption 
9.00am Mass 
Fri 16 Aug 
P&F Meeting 8.45am 
Mon 19 Aug 
Book Week Parade 8.45am 
Reading Is My Secret Power 
Wed 4 Sept 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff Fr Richard Leonard - no 
school for the children 
Fri 20 Sept 
End of term 3 at 3.15pm 
SACRAMENTS 
Thurs 10 Oct 
Reconciliation time 7.00pm 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00 Confirmation 

“The gatekeeper opens the gate for him, and the sheep listen to his voice. He calls his own sheep by name and leads them out. 
When he has brought out all his own, he goes on ahead of them, and his sheep follow him because they know his voice. But 

they will never follow a stranger; in fact, they will run away from him because they do not recognize a stranger’s voice.”  
“I am the good shepherd; I know my sheep and my sheep know me.” John 10: 2-5,14 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 
 
As we prepare to bring Term Two to a close I would like to thank all of you who have con-
tributed to the life of our school. Thank you to all the wonderful parents who have given 
their time to help out around the school in so many different ways. A special thank you to  
the Parents and Friends Committee for their fund raising work this term and for recently 
organising the successful Movie Night at the Sun Theatre which sold 141 Movie tickets 
and 198 raffle tickets. What a great effort! 
 
Tomorrow we will celebrate the Mass of the Sacred Heart and the children of Our Lady’s 
school will give the money raised to Mr Shaun Crosbie who at Mass will be representing 
the St Vincent De Paul Society also known affectionately as St Vinnies. We thank you for 
your generous donations and also the children who organised the fund raising activities 
for this important community fundraising event.  
Thank you Our Lady’s School community for making a positive difference in the lives of 
those that are the most vulnerable in our community. This is a great way to finish our 
term. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR TERM 3 
Mon July 15 Term 3 starts 
Fri 2 Aug  Professional Learning Day for Staff (Berry St)  
   No School for the children 
Thurs 8 Aug Feast of St Mary of the Cross MacKillop 
Thurs 15 Aug Feast of the Assumption 
Mon 19 Aug Book Week Parade Reading is my Secret Power 
Wed 4 Sept Professional Learning Day for Staff (Fr Richard Leonard) 
   No School for the children 
Fri 20 Sept  Our Lady’s Show Day & Term 3 finishes at 3.15pm 
 

Reminder that Extend (our After School care providers) offer whole 
day care on all school closure days. Book through https://
www.extend.com.au/school/our-lady-of-immaculate-conception/ 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Lunchtime Activities 

At Our Lady’s School 
At Our Lady’s school we are always looking for ways to provide a differentiated school environment by offer-

ing alternative choices as we strive to more deeply engage our students. We know that children are all 

different and are interested in different things. We have applied this belief to what we offer our students 

during their lunchtime break. During Terms 1 and 2 we have had many teachers who have so generously giv-

en up their time to offer our students a wider variety of clubs and activities that they can participate in dur-

ing lunchtime. These are all very well attended and the children have really loved these extra-curricula op-

portunities to add some alternatives to what they can do at lunchtime. We will continue the following extra-

curricula clubs and activities in Term 3. 

Choir 

The Movie Club 

The Coding Club 

The Lego Club 

The MacKillop Village activities 
We invite all children to try out these clubs if they haven’t already done so. 

Thank you to all the teachers who throughout this term have organised so many Extra-

curricula activities for our children to enjoy during lunchtimes. 
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EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
 
The Extend Superstar is… 

Michelle...for positively contributing to activities such as arts & crafts and group games. Well done ⭐  

What’s Been Happening? 
Term 2 is almost over already… Children are enjoying after school care and engaging in group games, arts 
and crafts, cooking activities, sports challenges, music and dance.  
Children have created wonderful dinner placemats which we have laminated 
and are ready to gift to our local nursing home. 
Families, just a reminder if your children have any preloved books and games 
you no longer need at home, please consider donating to us here at Extend 
After School Care. 
Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sustainability 
word finds 

Sports and 
group games 

Shopping cor-
ner using recy-
cled goods 

Cooking ses-
sion 

Music and 
dance 

WHAT’S ‘POPPED UP’ AT OUR LADY’S? 
 

A 'pop-up' prayer space has evolved from the idea that one can pray anywhere. With 

Steve's help, (prior to his accident) Ms Oliver found a deep, empty cupboard that 

suited the purpose just beautifully. 

 

The space took on the theme of the Good Shepherd which has been the whole 

school scripture focus this term. The students could step into the space that was de-

signed to look like a field with fencing, and a bale of hay sat on the floor below on 

some hessian, giving it an 'out of doors' feel. 

It aims to help children to pray in creative and reflective ways. During allocated 

lunch times, children could come in to write their name on a sheep, write their 

thoughts to the good shepherd on a bale of hay, and stick it in the field. A candle and 

bible also took pride of place and children could just 'be' in the space, with a back-

ground of meditative music playing. 

 

I wonder what will 'pop up' next term? 

 

Find peace in the winter break. 

 

Kriss Oliver 
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